Environmental Health Officer – Number
Our Ref: File Number
 fillin "Type in their reference" 
Date
Resident Name
Street Address
Suburb WA P/C
Dear Resident
Construction Noise Complaint - Address
The Local Government Authority has received a complaint alleging that workers on the above development are commencing work prior to 7am on weekdays. 

Under the Environmental Protection (Noise) Regulations 1997, construction sites and construction work must comply with the assigned (permitted) noise level unless the work is carried out between 7am and 7pm on any day that is not a Sunday or Public Holiday.  In addition the noise must:

· Comply with the requirements of AS 2436.1981; and

· The equipment must be the quietest reasonably available.

If you wish to work outside of these hours you must submit a noise management plan for approval by the CEO and you cannot carry out such work until this approval is received.  Conversely, noise emitted from the construction site must then comply with the assigned levels for the “residential” receiving premises at all times.

Your attention in ensuring that construction work is carried out in the above-mentioned manner would be appreciated. I would also advise that should further complaints be received the matter may be investigated pursuant to the Environmental Protection Act 1986.
Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact Environmental Health Officer on the number above.
Yours sincerely

EHO

Environmental Health Officer 
